
From:	Michael Morgan [bigdog0002000@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Friday, May 16, 2014 10:40 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

I support solar and net metering in North Carolina.

Net metering provides real benefits to the grid, utility, and other ratepayers. It drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. Net metering also drives innovation
and competition in an otherwise monopolized utility industry.

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies. Thank You.

Sincerely,

Michael Morgan
501 Dennis Street
Swannanoa, NC 28778
From:	Lane Laping [janelaping@sbcglobal.net]
Sent:	Friday, May 16, 2014 10:07 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

I support solar and net metering in North Carolina.

Net metering provides real benefits to the grid, utility, and other ratepayers. It drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. Net metering also drives innovation
and competition in an otherwise monopolized utility industry.

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies. Thank You.

Sincerely,

Lane Laping
14 Concord Place
Asheville, NC 28803
From:	Kathy Kaufman [kknarotsky@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Friday, May 16, 2014 6:33 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Docket E-100 Sub 83



Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

I support solar and net metering in North Carolina.

Net metering provides real benefits to the grid, utility, and other ratepayers. It drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. Net metering also drives innovation
and competition in an otherwise monopolized utility industry.

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies. Thank You.

Sincerely,

Kathy Kaufman
1305 Lucy Lane
Chapel Hill, NC 27516
From:	Christine Voss [christinemvoss@gmail.com]
Sent:	Friday, May 16, 2014 5:49 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

I support solar and net metering in North Carolina.

Net metering provides real benefits to the grid, utility, and other ratepayers. It drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. Net metering also drives innovation
and competition in an otherwise monopolized utility industry.

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies. Thank You.

Sincerely,

Christine Voss
106 Locust Ct.
Pine Knoll Shores, NC 28512
From:	Carole Larivee [larivee@aol.com]
Sent:	Friday, May 16, 2014 5:45 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,



I support North Carolina?s net metering policies.

The state?s net metering policies provide are fair for solar customers as well as other
ratepayers. Net metering encourages competition and allow for entrepreneurship and innovation
within an otherwise monopolized utility industry. It also supports job creation and investment in
one of the state?s fastest growing industries.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Sincerely,

Carole Larivee
126 Liberty Church Road
Waynesville, NC 28785
From:	Anne Monroe [anne.sheffield@duke-energy.com]
Sent:	Friday, May 16, 2014 3:10 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NCUC Members,

It's time for North Carolina?s net metering policies to be updated. Current policies result in costs
being shifted to non-solar customers, like me and others in my community. And that is not right. 

Clean energy is important to our state's energy future, but not when current policies create
additional costs for non-solar customers. 

Please fix the net metering policies so they are fair to all customers -- versus primarily benefiting
those who can afford solar panels on their houses and the companies who install those
systems. 

Sincerely,

Anne Sheffield

Anne Monroe
2908 Sunset Drive
Charlotte, NC, NC 28209
From:	Mary Whiteside [Cassie@cassieandallen.com]
Sent:	Friday, May 16, 2014 2:59 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s net metering policies.



The state?s net metering policies provide are fair for solar customers as well as other
ratepayers. Net metering encourages competition and allow for entrepreneurship and innovation
within an otherwise monopolized utility industry. It also supports job creation and investment in
one of the state?s fastest growing industries.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Sincerely,

Mary Whiteside
26 Highland St.
Asheville, NC 28801
From:	Boone Guyton [boone.guyton@gmail.com]
Sent:	Friday, May 16, 2014 2:49 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

I support solar and net metering in North Carolina.

Fair net metering policies support the continued development and investment of a booming solar
industry in North Carolina, while improving grid efficiencies and reducing the need for expensive
power plants and infrastructure. It also drives private investment and encourages competition
and innovation within an otherwise monopolized utility industry.

Please oppose any attempt to undermine the state?s net-metering policies.

Boone Guyton
85 laughing crow rd
Alexander, NC 28701
From:	Tim Leighton [timothy.leighton@paetec.com]
Sent:	Friday, May 16, 2014 2:42 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s net metering policies.

The state?s net metering policies provide are fair for solar customers as well as other
ratepayers. Net metering encourages competition and allow for entrepreneurship and innovation
within an otherwise monopolized utility industry. It also supports job creation and investment in
one of the state?s fastest growing industries.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.



Sincerely,

Tim Leighton
17019 Ashton Oaks Dr
Charlotte, NC 28278
From:	Karen Schwall [kikisch@bellsouth.net]
Sent:	Friday, May 16, 2014 2:37 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

I support solar and net metering in North Carolina.

Net metering provides real benefits to the grid, utility, and other ratepayers. It drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. Net metering also drives innovation
and competition in an otherwise monopolized utility industry.

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies. Thank You.

Sincerely,

Karen Schwall
3209 Timberlake Rd
Raleigh, NC 27604
From:	Joan Walker [joan@cleanenergy.org]
Sent:	Friday, May 16, 2014 2:30 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina?s net metering policies.

The state?s net metering policies provide are fair for solar customers as well as other
ratepayers. Net metering encourages competition and allow for entrepreneurship and innovation
within an otherwise monopolized utility industry. It also supports job creation and investment in
one of the state?s fastest growing industries.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Sincerely,



Joan Walker
63 WASHINGTON AVE
ASHEVILLE, NC 28804
From:	Henry Smoke [hrsmoke@gmail.com]
Sent:	Friday, May 16, 2014 2:22 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

I support solar and net metering in North Carolina.

Net metering provides real benefits to the grid, utility, and other ratepayers. It drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. Net metering also drives innovation
and competition in an otherwise monopolized utility industry.

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies. Thank You.

Sincerely,

Henry Smoke
130 Hague Drive
28722, NC 28722
From:	C A Shipman [duke.shipman@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Friday, May 16, 2014 2:21 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

I support solar and net metering in North Carolina.

Net metering provides real benefits to the grid, utility, and other ratepayers. It drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. Net metering also drives innovation
and competition in an otherwise monopolized utility industry.

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies. Thank You.

Sincerely,

C A Shipman
#86
Edneyville, NC 28727
From:	Jody McClung [odessawellness@yahoo.com]



Sent:	Friday, May 16, 2014 2:07 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission,

I support solar and net metering in North Carolina.

Fair net metering policies support the continued development and investment of a booming solar
industry in North Carolina, while improving grid efficiencies and reducing the need for expensive
power plants and infrastructure. It also drives private investment and encourages competition
and innovation within an otherwise monopolized utility industry.

Please oppose any attempt to undermine the state?s net-metering policies.

Jody McClung
103 Waters Edge Drive
Weaverville, NC 28787
From:	Dan Marks [dan@commercialsitecontrol.com]
Sent:	Thursday, May 15, 2014 5:42 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Statement of Position

I have heard various responses regarding sub-metering for larger master metered units. I?ve
been told sub-metering is illegal, however our interpretation is that sub-metering cannot be done
for a profit.

 

Is sub-metering allowed, simply as a way to equitably allocate energy usage among tenants?

 

Best regards,

 

Dan Marks

Commercial Site Control, LLC

Dan@commercialsitecontrol.com <mailto:Dan@commercialsitecontrol.com> 

www.commercialsitecontrol.com <http://www.commercialsitecontrol.com/> 

(910) 317-0750

 



________________________________
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From:	Jason Sperati [j_sperati@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, May 15, 2014 5:39 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Protect net metering and solar energy in N.C. (Docket E-100 Sub 83)

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission:

We, the undersigned, are North Carolina electricity customers. We urge you to stand strong for
North Carolinians like us against Duke Energy's attempts to weaken rooftop solar rights.

North Carolina ranks among our nation's top solar states, but unlike other leaders, that solar
power is overwhelmingly in the hands of the utility rather than the rooftops of homes, schools,
and businesses. 

Now Duke Energy has publicly stated that it wants to weaken North Carolina's net metering
program for rooftop solar. The utility is working to keep its own monopoly grip on electricity by
reducing the amount of credit that its customer receive on their electricity bills for valuable solar
power. North Carolinians deserve better. 

Rooftop solar power delivers numerous economic and health benefits to North Carolina. Private
investment in local power reduces the need for expensive and polluting conventional power
plants and transmission infrastructure. Recent analysis found that these direct grid benefits
outweigh the costs by 30 percent. The state's growing solar industry supports more than 2,400
local jobs throughout the state, nearly doubling last year alone. And, perhaps most importantly,
rooftop solar gives North Carolinians control over their electricity bills and energy resources like
never before. 

As Duke Energy takes its fight against rooftop solar rights to the Utilities Commission, we hope
you'll stand strong for North Carolinians and do what you can to keep rooftop solar shining with
strong net metering.

Jason Sperati
3116 Country Club Dr
Charlotte, NC 28205
From:	Peggy Rooth [peggyrooth@aol.com]
Sent:	Thursday, May 15, 2014 2:34 PM
To:	Statements



Subject:	Protect net metering and solar energy in N.C. (Docket E-100 Sub 83)

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission:

We, the undersigned, are North Carolina electricity customers. We urge you to stand strong for
North Carolinians like us against Duke Energy's attempts to weaken rooftop solar rights.

North Carolina ranks among our nation's top solar states, but unlike other leaders, that solar
power is overwhelmingly in the hands of the utility rather than the rooftops of homes, schools,
and businesses. 

Now Duke Energy has publicly stated that it wants to weaken North Carolina's net metering
program for rooftop solar. The utility is working to keep its own monopoly grip on electricity by
reducing the amount of credit that its customer receive on their electricity bills for valuable solar
power. North Carolinians deserve better. 

Rooftop solar power delivers numerous economic and health benefits to North Carolina. Private
investment in local power reduces the need for expensive and polluting conventional power
plants and transmission infrastructure. Recent analysis found that these direct grid benefits
outweigh the costs by 30 percent. The state's growing solar industry supports more than 2,400
local jobs throughout the state, nearly doubling last year alone. And, perhaps most importantly,
rooftop solar gives North Carolinians control over their electricity bills and energy resources like
never before. 

As Duke Energy takes its fight against rooftop solar rights to the Utilities Commission, we hope
you'll stand strong for North Carolinians and do what you can to keep rooftop solar shining with
strong net metering.

Peggy Rooth
1116 Blueberry Ln
Charlotte, NC 28226
From:	JOHN ford [johnpat44@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, May 15, 2014 10:57 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Protect net metering and solar energy in N.C. (Docket E-100 Sub 83)

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission:

We, the undersigned, are North Carolina electricity customers. We urge you to stand strong for
North Carolinians like us against Duke Energy's attempts to weaken rooftop solar rights.

North Carolina ranks among our nation's top solar states, but unlike other leaders, that solar
power is overwhelmingly in the hands of the utility rather than the rooftops of homes, schools,
and businesses. 



Now Duke Energy has publicly stated that it wants to weaken North Carolina's net metering
program for rooftop solar. The utility is working to keep its own monopoly grip on electricity by
reducing the amount of credit that its customer receive on their electricity bills for valuable solar
power. North Carolinians deserve better. 

Rooftop solar power delivers numerous economic and health benefits to North Carolina. Private
investment in local power reduces the need for expensive and polluting conventional power
plants and transmission infrastructure. Recent analysis found that these direct grid benefits
outweigh the costs by 30 percent. The state's growing solar industry supports more than 2,400
local jobs throughout the state, nearly doubling last year alone. And, perhaps most importantly,
rooftop solar gives North Carolinians control over their electricity bills and energy resources like
never before. 

As Duke Energy takes its fight against rooftop solar rights to the Utilities Commission, we hope
you'll stand strong for North Carolinians and do what you can to keep rooftop solar shining with
strong net metering.

JOHN ford
39 Tranquility Lane
Spruce Pine, NC 28777
From:	steve brewer [trickshifter@citcom.net]
Sent:	Thursday, May 15, 2014 8:59 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	Protect net metering and solar energy in N.C. (Docket E-100 Sub 83)

Dear North Carolina Utilities Commission:

We, the undersigned, are North Carolina electricity customers. We urge you to stand strong for
North Carolinians like us against Duke Energy's attempts to weaken rooftop solar rights.

North Carolina ranks among our nation's top solar states, but unlike other leaders, that solar
power is overwhelmingly in the hands of the utility rather than the rooftops of homes, schools,
and businesses. 

Now Duke Energy has publicly stated that it wants to weaken North Carolina's net metering
program for rooftop solar. The utility is working to keep its own monopoly grip on electricity by
reducing the amount of credit that its customer receive on their electricity bills for valuable solar
power. North Carolinians deserve better. 

Rooftop solar power delivers numerous economic and health benefits to North Carolina. Private
investment in local power reduces the need for expensive and polluting conventional power
plants and transmission infrastructure. Recent analysis found that these direct grid benefits
outweigh the costs by 30 percent. The state's growing solar industry supports more than 2,400
local jobs throughout the state, nearly doubling last year alone. And, perhaps most importantly,
rooftop solar gives North Carolinians control over their electricity bills and energy resources like
never before. 



As Duke Energy takes its fight against rooftop solar rights to the Utilities Commission, we hope
you'll stand strong for North Carolinians and do what you can to keep rooftop solar shining with
strong net metering.

steve brewer
144 avian ct
Brevard, NC 28712


